November 20, 1973

Mr. Stephen Saxenian
Chairman of Parish Council
St. George Armenian Church
7534 Briar Rose

Houston, Texas 77042

Dear Steve:

Jack has already written to you in response to your
letter of November 9, asking for better photographs
and biographical material of Mr. Harrison for use
in our publication. We hope you will be able to
provide these.

With resgect to plans for a church to be built there,
it will be difficult for our architect friends to
make any suggestions, without any idea of the par-
ticulars of the situation. Before any such planning
can be done, the place, the size of the land, the
size of the church, and a number of other equally
significant factors must be considered.

When some of these are determined, we can consult
with local architects. Meanwhile, it might be helpful
to you and what committee you organize to see some
plans of amother church, which we will forward to you
under separate cover.

n Prayerfully,

ArchbishoppTorkom Manoogian
Primate :
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